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I	would	expect	to	see	that	solar	power	is	recognised	as	an	essential	power	source	
for	safeguarding	the	environment.		
	
That	the	feed-in	tariff	should	be	regulated	and	retailers	accept	it	as	minimum		for	
their	customers.	
	I	want	a	fair	price	for	my	solar	power	
and	that	the	feed	in	tariff	increase	in	line	with	the	wholesale	price.	
	
Whilst	I	only	have	a	1kilowatt	panel,	which	was	installed	some	years	ago,	it	
meets	my	needs	as	my	home	is	built	to	be	solar	passive.	I	have	always	received	a	
rebate	until	now.	Bit	sad	really.		
I'm	a	pensioner	trying	to	get	by	and	the	rebate	just	helped	for	unexpected	bills.		
Please	consider	the	fairness	of	a	rebate,	particularly	for	people	for	me	who	have	
been	environmentally	aware	and	not	being	greedy.	
Gwen	Verdun	
	
Gwen	Verdun		
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